Paul Michaud

From: Gary Griffith <gary.griffith@phoenix.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 3:10 PM

To: Fred Fleet

Cc: Paul Michaud

Subject: RE: IRONWOOD DRIVE LOT SPUT

It appears that the pressure should be around 77 psi and flow rate around 1500 gpm. Actual measurements shoutd be
taken to verify these numbers.

From: Fred Fleet [mailto:fef @cvlci.com)]

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 3:05 PM

To: Gary Griffith <gary.griffith@phoenix.gov>

Cc: Paul Michaud <pmichaud@paradisevalleyaz.gov>
Subject: RONWOOD DRIVE LOT SPLIT

GARY-

WHAT IS THE APPROXIMATE FLOW AND PRESSURE AT THE CITY OF PHOENIX FIRE HYDRANT #408 AT THE
INTERSECTION OF IRONWOOD DRIVE AND NORTHER AVENUE IN THE TOWN OF PARADISE VALLEY AS PER C.O.P. %
SECTION MAP #24-427

Fred E. Fleet, P.E., F. ASCE
-Senior Project Manager
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